
 

 

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS
CHAPTER MEMBER PROJECTS

 At the time of this newsletter, there have been no 
nominations for Chapter 384 Officer's.  The following 
positions are open for nominations: President, Vice 
President, Secretary, Treasurer, and two Trustee's at 
Large.
 If you have ever thought of holding an office in the local 
EAA Chapter 384, this would be a great time to give it a 
try.  If you've been away for awhile and would like to get 
re-involved, please plan on attending the meeting this 
Wednesday evening and putting "your hat in the ring"

 Many of our local 384 Chapter Members are working 
on their own aircraft.  We try to spend a little time at 
each meeting for the members to update the crowd on 
their recent progress on their aircraft.  Currently, the 
Newsletter Editor is aware of the following projects: A 
Wag Aero Wagabond, An RV 12 project, a Zenith 
Cruiser, a Hatz CB-1 biplane and a Pre-war Taylorcraft 
restoration.   If you are working on a project and would 
like to update the crowd, please drop by the meeting 
this Wednesday.

Chapter Fundraising Update

 A few more items have been sold and responses are 
still being made to the Facebook postings .  At this point, 
we have made an additional payment on the hangar 
door and we only owe $8,000.00

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, November 08, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     We have Officer Elections this month and
     the meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe December 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
November 5, 2023

UPCOMING EVENTS



 

  
 

  
 

 

 
  


